
 

As the  
garden  

committee 
puts finishing 

touches on 
the project, 

Dave Meador 
uncovered 

this  
previously 

hidden brick 
border. 

You can still purchase lil-

ies in honor or memory 

of your loved ones for 

$10 per plant.  The lilies 

will be shared with our 

shut-ins.  Please email 

the church office and 

send a check no later 

than Friday, March 19, to 

place your order. 



St. Francis Episcopal Church 
PO Box 11406 
Goldsboro NC  27532 
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